
 

 
 
 
 
 
September, 2015 
 
Warren Schools, 
 
On behalf of Wagner Farm Arboretum, we are pleased to present 2015’s  “Brite 
Nites” a spooktacularly unique Halloween event. Our artisan’s have been busy 
carving hundreds of new intricate and creative pumpkins to surprise and please our 
visitors who enter the Pumpkin Path.  Our Haunted Hollow is a new addition to this 
year’s event and we are sure our Designer, Matt Kaprielian will generate plenty of 
scares, spooks and screams from those who dare to enter.  This is one of the few 
family friendly Halloween events in the area with handmade treats, warm apple 
cider and wandering entertainers to keep everyone in the spirit. 
 
We are hosting a “Warren School Night” on Wednesday, October 
14th, starting at 6:45.  We hope you will join us.  Visit 
www.wfafnj.org to purchase school night tickets.  
 
Tickets: $12  
Tickets: $9 under 12 and seniors.   
Children 3 and under are free. 
 
Our “Brite Nites” event has helped to support Wagner Farms Arboretum needs to 
provide our community with programs, such as The Giving Gardens and Growing to 
Give.  It will also help us to rebuild our barn and new green houses.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kim Buonocore 
Kim Buonocore 
kimb@wfafnj.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
197 Mountain Ave. Warren, NJ  07059 

http://www.wfafnj.org/
mailto:kimb@wfafnj.org

